Letter From the Editors

Dear Reader,

It is our pleasure to present the sixteenth volume of *On Politics*. This compilation of exemplary undergraduate scholarship would not have been possible without the hard work and combined efforts of our editors, proofreaders, reviewers, and of course—talented authors.

Providing a platform for student scholarship within political academia is an incredibly important endeavor. This volume of *On Politics* offers some of the fresh perspectives and critical thoughts of undergraduate students at the University of Victoria. Such perspectives are crucial in our rapidly changing political climate.

This particular volume of *On Politics* centers seven different undergraduate student voices—each on a different perspective and endeavour within 21st Century politics.

We are grateful for the opportunity to share this with you and would like to thank everyone who has aided in bringing this edition to life!

Simone Rutherford and Anna Alva
Editors-in-Chief
Vol. 16
On Politics
University of Victoria